

Outwood Academy Hemsworth

Wakefield Road, Pontefract, WF9 4AB
Tel: +44(0)1977 624220

Web: www.hemsworth.outwood.com Email: enquiries@hemsworth.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Toby Rutter

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you and your Y11 student to the Outwood Academy Hemsworth Revision Festival on Thursday 7th April. There will be two sessions (5.00-6.00pm and 6.00-7.00pm) which will both begin with a short presentation in the main hall. Students and their families will then be encouraged to visit the revision stalls within the new cafeteria, where our teaching staff will be available to give subject specific advice and lots of revision materials in preparation for the fast approaching GCSE examinations. There will also be wellbeing advice to support students throughout this period, along with a careers stall and a stall with representatives from our Post 16 Centre who will be on hand to provide information and advice post examinations.

There will also be refreshments available in the cafeteria.

If you would like to attend please use the links below to sign up for the 5.00pm or 6.00pm session and confirm how many people will be attending. These links have also been sent out via text earlier this week.

Session1 - 5.00-6.00pm

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/305835130107

Session 2 - 6.00-7.00pm

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/305839011717

Upon arrival, please scan the QR code to sign in to the event. This will also put you in the draw for a special prize.

We very much look forward to seeing you at the event.

Yours sincerely,

Dani Wheeler

Assistant Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.